
 

 

15th October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception ‘Learning Street’ Workshop 
 
For our next topic we will be looking at our community and people who help us. To help us with this 

topic will be taking part in a number of enrichment activities. We have booked a workshop with Clever 

Cogs called ‘Learning Street’. Learning Street is a role play ‘street’ that sets up at school and includes 

and building site, a hospital, a vet’s surgery and a police station. The children will have a chance to 

explore lots different professions and the environments that they work in.  This will be an amazing 

opportunity for the children, which will take place at school on Monday 19th November. 

 

A minimum contribution of £9.50 to help cover the costs of the workshop would be appreciated. If we 

do not receive sufficient contributions, this event may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and 

payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what 

the slip/payment is for by Thursday 15th November. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are 

entitled to the trip being funded by school.  

 

We are certain this is going to be a truly memorable experience for our children.  

 

Kind regards, 

Natalie Glendon, Sophie Roberts & Fiona Walker 

Reception Teachers 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Reception ‘Learning Street’ Workshop 
 

Child’s Name:______________________________________________ Class:______________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Learning Street workshop on 19th November  [  ] 

 

I enclose a contribution of £9.50  /  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer):______________________________________  Date:______________________ 

 


